TO: The School of Liberal Arts Faculty Assembly

FROM: The Faculty Affairs Committee

RE: Annual Report of the Faculty Affairs Committee,
2006-07

DATE:  April 18, 2007

Dennis Bingham, Wan Ning Bao, Michael Burke, Jack
McKivigan, Mike Polites, and Marc Bilodeau, who is also a
member of Agenda Council, served as voting members of
the Faculty Affairs Committee during the 2006-07 academic
year. Associate Dean for Academic Affairs Marianne
Wokeck served as the ex officio member of the committee.
Michael Burke filled in as chair at the March meeting, when
Dennis Bingham had to be absent.

The Committee, usually a busy one, had a notably quiet
year, with no issues brought to it by the School, Agenda
Council, or other committees. Thus with no new charges,
the committee met only three times: for its initial
organizational meeting in September, followed by the
customary meetings in February to select a student for the
School’s Faculty Medal of Academic Distinction, and in
March to select the outstanding resident faculty member,
lecturer, and associate faculty member.

Submitted to the Faculty Assembly by
Dennis Bingham
Chair, SLA Faculty Affairs Committee






